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The Portland Police Bureau has repeatedly shown itself to act in an overly 

violentanpr against the citizens it supposedly serves.  This is demonstrated by 

numerous federal investigations that have resulted in sanctions and forceful rebukes 

from federal judges. 

 

Do not give them room to abuse us further. 


